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Monthly meetings are on the first Thursday in the month from 7.30pm in 
The Times Square Room, Sutton United Football Club, Gander Green Lane, Sutton SM1 2EY 

FEBRUARY 

Thursday 5 From 7.30pm Club Night – Auction – bring along anything you would like to sell and split any profit 
50/50 with the Club. 

Thursday 13 12.30pm Lunchtime natter at The Star, Kingston Road, Malden Rushett, Leatherhead KT22 0DP 
contact Nigel Taylor 

Sunday 16 10am Hunt the Valentine from The Pheasant Reigate Rd, Betchworth RH3 7BG to The Plough 
at Leigh RH2 8NJ contact Malcolm Childs 

Friday 21st 7pm Evening Natter at The Skimmington Castle, Bonnys Road, Reigate RH2 8RL  
contact Nigel Taylor 

 

MARCH 

Thursday 6 From 7.30pm Club Night – Heritage Railways talk from Paul Whittle 

Saturday 15 6 for 6.30pm Skittles at Royal British Legion, Grub St, Limpsfield Chart RH8 0SJ.  
Contact Margaret Billinge 

 

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS 

Sunday 27th April National Drive It Day click here for info 

Weekend 16-19 May  Spring weekend to Jersey contact Nigel Taylor 

Sunday 29 June Tour of Farleys House and Gallery, Muddles Green, Chiddingly, East Sussex BN8 6HW 
(details in Social Scene) contact Margaret Billinge 

Sunday 13 July Surrey Run to Gatwick Aviation Museum 

Sunday 10 August Cranleigh Classic Car Show Club Stand booking opens 1st March. Contact Paul Coleman to 
book place on Club Stand 

Saturday 1st November Darts night at Wallington Bowling Club contact Margaret Billinge 

 

OTHER EVENTS  

Sunday 9 February MG and Triumph Spares Day at Stoneleigh click for info 

Sunday 7 September South Downs Run click for info 

Sunday 21 September Chichester MGOC Arundel picnic 

 

 

All events are undertaken at Members’ own risk 

CUT-OFF FOR THE NEXT NEWSLETTER IS SATURDAY 22 FEBRUARY  
Send any entries or photos to kimshros@gmail.com 

Copies of this newsletter and back issues can be download from the Newsletters section of the website 
  

EVENTS 
Click a name or link for more information. 

 

CANINE PARTNERS STAMP APPEAL 

Canine Partners is running an ongoing Stamp Appeal to raise funds for the first year of puppy training (£5000 each).  If 
Members would like to help them achieve their goals, Eric will take any postage stamps and send them to Canine 
Partners on behalf of Epsom Area MGOC or they can also be sent directly to Canine Partners – you can find more 

information on their website by clicking here. 

https://www.fbhvc.co.uk/drive-it-day
https://www.mgandtriumphsparesday.co.uk/
https://wsmgoc.co.uk/south-downs-run.html#/
mailto:kimshros@gmail.com
http://www.epsommgoc.org.uk/epsom-mgoc-newsletters/
https://caninepartners.org.uk/get-involved/fundraising/recycle-used-postage-stamps/
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Hello everyone 

Well, that was a surprise! I'm usually up taking photos of the award winners at the dinner but this year I heard Eric say "Editor 
of the Newsletter" closely followed by "Kim Shrosbree"! My first thought was "he can't mean me" closely followed by 
throwing my phone at Tom to take the photo! I have been a member of the Club for over 25 years, and it is a pleasure to 
have made so many lovely friends and to be in a position to give something back to the Club as a member of the Committee. 
Sadly, I very much enjoy assembling the newsletter - although making sense of the rambling of the entries I receive can be a 
challenge! I know that I have received Member of the Year on behalf of all the members of the Club and I'd like to thank Eric 
and all of you. 

I'm not sure thanks are enough for Jan Cassar's fantastic Members' Response at Saturday's Dinner and Awards. It was hilarious 
and I think total admiration for her content, presentation and overall hilariousness is very well deserved!  

Thanks also go to Malcolm for organising the Mothballs Run which followed a super route to the Plough where we enjoyed 
their usual fantastic Sunday roast - it's a long time since I've had Spotted Dick, and it was certainly not how I remembered it 
from school! Only slight downside was the TF, which had been making a bit of grinding noise as we went round the route, 
started making a really bad noise on the way home, deteriorating to the most awful noise as we were almost home. We 
managed to get it into the drive and investigation started into what we thought was probably a wheel bearing. That theory 
was blown apart when Tom started the car, and I realised the awful noise was there even when it wasn't moving! An engine 
mount has potentially been diagnosed, and Russell Walsh is coming in a couple of weeks with his medical bag - fingers are 
currently crossed! 

You can see below that, following requests and suggestions, I have created a Facebook group which is restricted to members 
only. Membership requests will have to be approved as, initially, will posts. I am anxious to try and keep the spam to a 
minimum although it will not be entirely unavoidable! Do post anything you think members might be interested in, especially 
photos which I can pinch for the newsletter! I will post Club only events in this group rather than on our open page. 

Anyway, just to report that spring is on its way - there are snowdrops on Epsom Downs and Teddy is carefully monitoring the 
length of daylight prior to deciding whether he can have his evening walk on the Downs yet (he won't walk there in the dark)! 

 Kim 

 

 

 MEMBERS ONLY FACEBOOK GROUP 

 We now have a private Facebook group which is restricted to members of the Club. Feel free to 
post thoughts, requests, photos and anything else you think might be of interest.  
To join the group, click here and let Kim know if you have any problems joining the group 

 

 

 

 

 

We are hoping that this summer will include lots of MG events and Club Stands.  

Victor Seymour School will be taking place again this summer. We are waiting for the date to be confirmed but Bryan Young 
has booked ten places so if you would like to attend, please let him or myself know. My details can be found here. 

Cranleigh Classic Car Show Sunday 10th August– this is a date for your diaries, booking for cars opens on 1st March so I will 
write more on how to book in next month's newsletter but let me know if you would like a place on our Club Stand. You can 
read more about this fantastic show by clicking here. 

Paul 

  

EDITOR’S ETCHINGS 

CLUB STAND 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/625566883477218
https://www.cranleighlions.org/events/classic-car-show/
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Saturday 15th March - Skittles Night - with hot and cold buffet at the Royal British Legion, Grub St, Limpsfield Chart, Oxted 
RH8 0SJ, meeting at 6pm for 6.30 start. The cost is £18 and don’t forget to book as there are only spaces for 30 members. 

Sunday 29th June - Visit to and tours of Farleys House and Gallery, Muddles Green, Chiddingly, East Sussex BN8 6HW. Tours 
are booked for 2 and 2.30pm and the approximate cost is £25. This was the home of American Lee Miller, the well-known 
World War II photographer, and her husband, fellow war photographer, Richard Penrose. Lee died there in 1977 and Richard 
in1984. Picasso stayed there and Surrealists also visited. Lee's life is celebrated in the recently released film of the same name 
starring Kate Winslet for which she has been nominated for a Bafta award. On display in the galleries, you can see Lee's 
photographs, and some taken by Kate Winslet, together with other war memorabilia. In the gardens around which you may 
walk there is a display of sculptures, and the House is surrounded by glorious Sussex countryside 

There is a small cafe serving refreshments, you may also take your own. Dogs are welcome but not in the House. I spent a 
very happy time there. To find out more about Farleys House click here 

Tour of St. Paul's Cathedral (date to be confirmed) - I have been in touch with Guide John Morgan and am waiting for him to 
advise me of the dates. 

Saturday 1st November - Darts Night with ham and/or cheese Ploughman's at Wallington Bowling Club. Meet 6pm for 6 
30pm start.  

Happy socialising, Margaret 

 

  

Dinner Dance and Annual Awards 

Just under 60 members and guests attended this year’s Dinner Dance and Annual Awards, the 23rd held at the Kingswood 
Golf and Country Club.  We enjoyed good food and service and great company. 

Thanks are due to Paul Coleman for his invaluable help in organising this event, to John ‘Foggy’ Brooke, our Master of 
Ceremonies, and to Jan Cassar for the very entertaining Members' Reply.  The winner of the Lucky Ticket Prize Draw was 
coincidentally Harry Cassar! Charitable donations are covered in Secretary’s Scribblings and here are the worthy winners of 
two of our Annual Awards: 

The Tony Cox Memorial Trophy – Member of the Year 

Kim Shrosbree 

The Chairman’s Cup 

Malcolm Childs 

Many congratulations to both winners 

The recipient of the Trevor Taylor Memorial Trophy for Car of the Year was not at the dinner so I will announce this at this 
month's meeting and report in the March newsletter. 

February Monthly Meeting 

We will be holding another Auction at this month's meeting. As usual, items for auction are not confined to car parts or 
automobilia, but anything of interest that you consider can be sold to members. As on previous occasions, half of the 
proceeds will go to club funds, the other to the seller, unless they wish to donate the whole sum to the club. If a member 
wants a minimum return for an item, please specify the reserve price requirement. Please mark your items for sale with your 
name and reserve price, if applicable. 

That’s all from me this month. Keep well and keep safe. Eric 

  

SOCIAL SCENE 

CHAIRMAN’S CHATTERINGS 

https://www.farleyshouseandgallery.co.uk/


February 2025  Page 5 

 

 

So far in 2025, some 51 members have renewed so there are over 50 members from 2024 who we hope will renew for 2025 
and I look forward to receiving news from them. With our cost remaining a highly attractive £10 for annual membership, 
please spread the word about joining Epsom Area MGOC, wherever you can. 

We have delivered a leaflet to three MG Motors dealerships: Dees of Croydon, Wilsons of Epsom and the Richmond Group 
at Guildford. This is designed to seek assistance in promoting the Club during 2025, using a double-sided sheet explaining the 
Club and providing a Membership Form. The three dealerships have agreed to provide these to people purchasing MG Motors 
Ltd vehicles. 

Please note you will find a blank renewal membership form in this Newsletter for 2025, please do renew for 2025. The 
Membership form explains how you can make your payments to the Club. The form will remain in the Newsletter until the 
March 2025 Newsletter. 

Malcolm 
 
 

 
I am delighted to report that the Mothballs Run in January, was a success. The route of around 30 miles was well-received 
and some 52 members took part in 26 cars and 50 people lunched at The Plough Although the weather was cold, it remained 
dry and was a great start to 2025. 

The MG and Triumph Spares Day will is on Sunday 9th February the National Agricultural Centre at Stoneleigh in 
Warwickshire. 

Work on our Hunt the Valentine for 16th February has been completed and a run of around 25 miles, with a stop for clues 
and coffee at Haskins Garden Centre at Copthorne, should make this a good day. As in previous years, we have invited 
members from the MG Car Club SE Centre to join us so places are limited, and it is important that Epsom MGOC Members 
let me know as soon as possible if they would like to join us. My email address is mrmrchilds9@gmail.com. The run 
commences at The Pheasant at Buckland RH3 7BG and concludes for lunch at The Plough at Leigh RH2 8NJ. 

National Classic Car Driving Day will be on Sunday 27th April 2025 and the MG Car Club SE Centre North Surrey Natter will be 
going to Pashley Manor Tulip Festival at Wadhurst on the East Sussex/Kent border. Our Surrey Run is confirmed for 13th July 
to Gatwick Aviation Museum (there is a separate entry with the booking form later in this newsletter. The South Downs Run 
will be on 7th September, commencing from Storrington Glider Club (as it did in 2024) and goes to Eastbourne, this is a popular 
Run for our members. Arundel Castle makes a welcome return on 21st September although numbers are limited. It is not yet 
on their website but keep checking for bookings to open. 

Malcolm Childs Membership Secretary 
  

MEMBERSHIP MUSINGS 

CAR EVENTS 

https://www.mgandtriumphsparesday.co.uk/
mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
https://chichestermgoc.org.uk/events/


February 2025  Page 6 

 
 

Dear All 

By the time you read this, Epsom MGOC will be well into the 2025 calendar with both the Mothballs Run and the Annual 
Dinner Dance and Awards presentation in the past. February sees an Auction at Club night on the 5th and the annual Hunt 
the Valentine on the 16th. With the Christmas festivities behind us, Nigel Taylor has arranged both a lunchtime and evening 
natter for February and If you are planning to join us for the May Spring break in Jersey, and haven’t yet booked, please speak 
to Nigel.  

Looking to the year ahead, the diary is rapidly filling up. We didn’t receive any volunteers from members willing to join the 
Committee, but please keep this in mind for the future. We will have a packed diary again this year, with a lot of shows and 
social events already booked and others still being finalised, all require work by the Committee, and we’re not getting any 
younger! 

There are big changes for electric vehicles being introduced in 2025 in relation to tax. From 1 April 2025, electric vehicles 
(EVs) will no longer be exempt from Vehicle Excise Duty as new EVs will pay £10 in the first year and £195 annually after that 
there is more information here. The days of free city driving for EVs are also numbered: from 25 December 2025, all vehicles, 
including electric and hydrogen-powered ones, must pay the £15 London Congestion Charge. 

The use of cameras to detect cars exceeding the speed limit has long been accepted. A collaboration between 10 police forces 
and National Highways last year tested speed cameras using AI technology to detect driver offences such as no seat belts and 
use of mobile phones by vehicle drivers. A two-week trial with Humberside Police recorded 850 offences over the two weeks. 
As a result of these tests, we will be seeing a lot more of these cameras introduced across the country. 

In spite of the number of protests over the 20mph speed limit throughout most of Wales, as of 2025 the goal in Scotland is 
to implement a nationwide 20mph speed limit on most urban and residential roads, making the primary speed limit in built-
up areas 20mph by the end of the year. This is part of the Scottish Government's "National 20mph Strategy" to improve road 
safety. 

We received 8 applications for our charity donation, details as below. 

Sponsor Charity Website 
Alison Bromley & Nick Godfrey  Princess Alice Hospice www.pah.org.uk 
Dave & Chris Gill  Holly Lodge www.thehollylodgecentre.org.uk   
Annabel Kiely Momentum www.momentumcharity.org 
Gina House  The Ginger Cat House Rescue www.gingercathouserescue.com 
Jackie Fairclough Cherry Trees Children's Charity www.cherrytrees.org.uk 
Kim Shrosbree Glynn Hall restoration www.glynhallewell.co.uk/ 
Paul & Rita Coleman The Diamond Centre for Disabled Riders www.diamondcentre.org.uk 
Malcolm Childs  The Proper Blokes Club www.theproperblokesclub.co.uk  

 

Each of these charities has been awarded £400, making a total of £3,200 donated to charity. Thank you to all our sponsors 
for putting forward these charities, and to all our members for supporting the club throughout the year, because it is that 
support that enables Epsom MGOC to donate to these very deserving local causes. Now all we need is a couple of the club's 
lovely members to join the committee. 

Happy Motoring, Richard 

  

SECRETARY’S SCRIBBLINGS 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/vehicle-tax-for-electric-and-low-emissions-vehicles
http://www.pah.org.uk/
http://www.thehollylodgecentre.org.uk/
http://www.momentumcharity.org/
http://www.gingercathouserescue.com/
http://www.cherrytrees.org.uk/
https://www.glynhallewell.co.uk/index.php/how-can-you-help/
http://www.diamondcentre.org.uk/
http://www.theproperblokesclub.co.uk/
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Our Natters for February commence with a "scratchcard" Lunchtime Natter at The Star, Kingston Road, Malden Rushett, 
Leatherhead KT22 0DP on Thursday 13th February commencing at 12.30pm. I have booked this event for 8 people but can 
accommodate a MAXIMUM of 10. Only ONE Scratchcard may be used at the event, and I've got it. 

We then have an Evening Natter on Friday 21st February at The Skimmington Castle, Bonnys Road, Reigate RH2 8RL at 7pm. 

There will also be a WhatsApp Coffee Meeting at some point during the month (check out the WhatsApp group for info). 

Several member have already booked for our Spring Weekend at The Merton Hotel in Jersey but there are still spaces so do 
join us for what will be a fun weekend. 

Join our WhatsApp group to keep in touch and to share information or funnies and members of the group meet up for coffee 
at a local garden centre or cafe. If you want to join the WhatsApp Group, please text me on 07584 575695, giving your name(s) 
email-address and phone number, and I can add you to the group. 

Happy nattering  Nige T 

 

Spring Weekend Friday 16th to Monday 19th May 2025 

- I am arranging this trip for May 2025. Contact me, Nigel Taylor, on 07584 575 695 or nigetaylor39@gmail.com and I will 
send you a booking form with details of how to pay for the weekend. 

This trip is to St Helier, Jersey. The price for the 3-night package at The Merton Hotel is £489* and includes: 

 Half board in ensuite room with flat screen TV, Wi-Fi, toiletries, tea & coffee making facilities 
 Free limited on-site parking 
 Wine reception 
 Fitness Centre 
 Aquadome with outdoor and indoor pools 
 Island Club run  

*Supplements payable for both trips can be found on booking forms   

NATTERS NEWS 

mailto:nigetaylor39@gmail.com
https://www.seymourhotels.com/merton-hotel/


February 2025  Page 8 

 

Having spent some time experiencing dull winter days, we have reached that 
time of the year when we look forward to the brighter months ahead of us. I 
always enjoy talking to the Epsom members who also have an interest in 
gardening. We chat about our plans for the vegetable plots in preparation for 
when Spring finally arrives. The main interest in our Club is obviously our MG 
cars.Following a winter rest and the first sight of a sunny day, our first thought 
is to get polishing ready for a new range of events. 

With all this in mind, we have 
just launched our Epsom Area 
major charity fund raising 
event, SURREY RUN 2025. Many 

organisations are finding it more and more difficult to raise these funds and 
encourage donations for their deserving causes. As we all know, Government 
decisions and results of worldwide conflicts have had an impact on most family 
finances in the UK. Despite this doom and gloom I am however very pleased 
to say that resulting from our combined efforts during 2024 we have managed 
to donate an increased sum to all of the eight proposed deserving causes that 
you the membership have recently suggested. My thanks go to everyone. 

Details of the Surrey Run are on our website at epsommgoc.org.uk/epsom-mgoc-surrey-run/ and for your convenience, the 
Epsom Club booking form below can be filled in by members and sent directly to Pat Watson. 

I will now spend a little time checking out my stock of garden seeds. 

My very best regards to you all Nigel 

 

 ............................................................................................................................................................................................................  

SURREY RUN BOOKING FORM 
 

Name   ............................................................................  Telephone   .........................................................................  

Address   .............................................................................................................................................................................   

   ............................................................................  Postcode  .........................................................................  

MG Type   ............................................................................  Reg No   .........................................................................  

Email   ............................................................................  

 Cheque for £24 enclosed payable to EPSOM AREA MGOC 

 Paid £24 by bank transfer to: 

Account Name Epsom Area MG Owners Club 

Account number 20466565 

Sort code 20 24 61 

Reference Surrey Run 25 

 

Return with stamped self-addressed envelope to:   

Pat Watson, 47 Newlands Way, Chessington KT9 2RW  
Tel: 020 8397 2008   Email: patricia@watsonkt9.f9.co.uk 
  

SURREY RUN 2025 

https://www.epsommgoc.org.uk/epsom-mgoc-surrey-run/
mailto:patricia@watsonkt9.f9.co.uk
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THANK YOU TO MEMBERS 
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MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL/APPLICATION 2025 
 

MEMBER (Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms): Address 

First Name:  

Surname:  

PARTNER (Mr/Mrs/Miss/Ms): Postcode: 

First Name: Phone: 

Surname: Mobile: 

Primary email address: 

Additional email address(es): 

We sometimes send out urgent and relevant information by email, so please include your email address(es) and add 

mrmrchilds9@gmail.com and, for receipt of the newsletter, kimshros@gmail.com to your safe senders list. 

Newsletters are usually sent by email containing a link to the file on our website. This keeps our distribution costs down and 

helps to keep the membership subscription low. If you do not wish to receive it this way, newsletters can be printed in black 

& white and posted. Tick here if you are unable to receive the newsletter by email.  

 

Register of members' MGs - 2025 

Model Type Year Colour Condition* 

     

     

     

     

     

*Poor / Average / Excellent / Competition 

Please tick if you are willing to join club displays or be put forward for film/photographic work  

 

I understand and agree that all the above information will be stored digitally. 

 
Signed ............................................................ .......................................................................  Date ............................................................ 

 
Please submit cash; a cheque (payable to ‘Epsom Area MGOC’); or make a bank transfer in the sum of £10 for membership. 

This covers the member and their partner. 

Bank Details 
 

Sort Code Account number Account name 

20-24-61 20466565 Epsom Area MGOC 

Please enter your name and “Membership” as the reference, tick the bank transfer box the bottom of the form and 

email a copy of the bank payment. 

 
Hand your completed form to Malcolm Childs or send to mrmrchilds9@gmail.com or 4 Elgin Road, Sutton, SM1 3SN. 

 
 

For Membership Secretary use but please tick Bank Transfer if paying this way: 

Receipt sent  Sub Paid  Database  Bank Transfer  

 

  

mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
mailto:kimshros@gmail.com
mailto:mrmrchilds9@gmail.com
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Tony Pearse is the Committee Member responsible for our fabulous Regalia. Sport your Club colours with pride or choose 
one of our lovely gifts for you, your family, or friends. To buy any item, complete the order form below, including the 
reference number beside the item you want, and email it to anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk or hand it to Tony at a Club Nights. 

We have added a sweater to our range offered – the details are just below. 

CLOTHING 

 

LIGHTWEIGHT V NECK SWEATER £24.50 

Henbury H720 made of cotton/acrylic with ribbed neck, cuffs and hem 

Size: S/M/L/XL/XXL/3XL/4XL  
Colours: Black, Dark Grey, Navy, Purple 
 

 RESULT CORE POLARTHERM QUILTED FLEECE WINTER JACKET £44 

Luxury soft feel fleece, Polartherm™ polyester quilted lining. Windproof. Full length zip, two zip 
closing side pockets. Elasticated cuffs, Adjustable drawcord hem. 100% polyester, Super warm. 
Reference RS219X 
 
Sizes: 38(S)/41(M)/44(L)/46(XL)/48(2XL)/50(3XL)/52(4XL) 

Colours: Navy blue or black 

 FRUIT OF THE LOOM POLO SHIRTS £15 

MENS (SS11) 
Size: S/M/L/XL/2XL/3XL/4XL/5XL 
Colours: Black, heather grey, navy, white, 
bottle green, burgundy, deep navy, emerald 
(mid-green), Kelly (light green), orange, 
purple, red, royal blue, sky blue, sunflower 

LADIES (SS86) 
Sizes 8/10/12/14/16/18  
Colours: Black, bottle green, burgundy, heather grey, 
purple, red, navy, deep navy, royal blue, sky blue, 
sunflower (yellow) or white. 

 MENS TSHIRTS 

FRUIT OF THE LOOM (SS10) £12.50 RUSSELL HEAVYWEIGHT (010M) £17.50 

Size: S/M/L/XL/2XL/3XL/4XL/5XL 
Colours: Black, heather grey, navy, white, ash, 
bottle green, burgundy, classic olive, deep 
navy, light graphite, red, royal Blue, zinc, 
chocolate  

Size: XS/S/M/L/XL/2XL/3XL/4XL 
Colours: Black, bottle green, bright royal, classic red, 
French navy, light Oxford, orange, white 

 WOMENS GILDAN V-NECK TSHIRTS £12.50 

V-neck premium (GD91) 
Size: 8-10 (S)/10-12 (M)/12-14 (L)/14-16 (XL)/16-18 (XXL) 
Colours: Azalea, black, Cornsilk, Heliconia, light blue, navy, red, royal blue, sapphire blue, sport grey, 
white  

 FRUIT OF THE LOOM HOODIES £27.50 

MENS (SS16) 
Size: S/M/L/XL/XXL 
Colours: Black, burgundy, olive, deep navy, 
heather grey, light graphite, red, royal blue 

LADIES (SS82) 
Size: 8/10/12/14/16/18 (XS/S/M/L/XL/XXL) 
Colours: Azure, Black, deep navy, fuchsia, heather 
grey, red, white. 

 

REGALIA 

mailto:anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk?subject=MG%20Regalia
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 SWEATSHIRTS £17.50 

FRUIT OF THE LOOM (SS120) 
Size: S/M/L/XL/XXL and chest 35-37/38-
40/41-43/44-46/47-49 
Colours: Azure, black, bottle, burgundy, Deep 
Navy, Fuchsia, Heather Grey, Kelly (green), 
Light Graphite, Orange, Purple, Red, Royal 
Blue, White 

RUSSELL (762M) (thicker version)  
Size: XS/S/M/L/XL/XXL/3XL/4XL or chest 34-36/36-
38/38-40/40-42/42-44/44-46, 46-48/48-50 
Colours: Bottle green, bright royal blue, French navy, 
black, bright red, burgundy, classic red, light Oxford 
(grey), purple, sky blue, winter emerald (green) 

OTHER ITEMS 

 CAPS £12.50 

BEECHFIELD (BB58) heavy cotton drill with stitched ventilation eyelets, pre-curved peak, fabric strap 
with tri-glide buckle. 

Colours: Black, bottle green, bright royal, classic red, French navy, light grey, natural and white 

 BEECHFIELD CUFFED BEANIE £12 

Colours: 57 – too many to show. Ask Tony for a colour chart!   
 
One size embroidered with our logo. Reference BB45 

 

MUMBLES BEAR £15 

Bears (MM016) are light brown and 30cm (12”) tall. They can be ordered beautifully dressed in a 
coloured jumper, hoodie, or t-shirt, embroidered with the famous Epsom MGOC logo. Choose from: 

• Jumper: Cream, baby pink, baby blue, navy, white, red 

• Hoodie: Fuchsia, navy, red, white 

• T-shirt: Fuchsia, navy, red, white, sublimation white, baby blue, bottle green, burgundy, pink  

 METAL KEYRING £1.50 CREDIT CARD HOLDER £2 

Keyring with domed decal fob featuring the 
Epsom Club logo 

Plastic credit card holder with Epsom Club Logo 

 CAR WINDOW STICKERS 50p 

Not just for the car – why not buy one for home, shed, caravan or camper! 

 PENS £1 

Wow your friends and family when you sign your autograph with a stylish club pen! 

REGALIA ORDER FORM 

NAME: 

TELEPHONE: EMAIL: 

ITEM REFERENCE SIZE COLOUR PRICE 

     

     

     

TOTAL TO PAY  

  



February 2025  Page 13 

 

Private Ads are free to members and will stay in the newsletter for 3 issues unless you request an extension. Contact the 
Editor - email kimshros@gmail.com for entry in the next issue. Inclusion of an advert does not indicate Club endorsement 

FOR SALE 
MG TF ON 53 PLATE 

 

ULEZ compliant  

great runner in original condition 

Only 36.000 miles on clock. 

Forced sale as moving and won’t have room. 

Make an offer! 

Contact Chris 07971089862 
 

 

FOR SALE  
MG TF160 2003 

80,000 Miles, grey with blue Hood 
and interior in very good condition. 

New MOT and special engine parts 
(Lotus) ULEZ compliant 

£3000 ONO 

Contact Helen Wenham 
helenwenman1@sky.com 

MAGAZINES WANTING NEW HOME 

Nick Mears has about 200 motor magazines from current to back a few years including 
Enjoying MG, MG Enthusiast and Safety Fast which he would like to pass on to another enthusiast. 

All the mags are like new only being bought and seen by Nick 

If anyone is interested, Nick can be contacted by email on nickmears@outlook.com 
or by text on 0777 599 5100. 

The magazines can be collected from him in Banstead, or he is happy to deliver locally. 
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CHAIRMAN EDITOR 
Eric Nicholls Kim Shrosbree 
 020 8669 1793/07960 089009  07831 427 515 
 w.ericnicholls@btinternet.com  kimshros@gmail.com 
  
SECRETARY MEMBERSHIP 
Richard Cordle Malcolm Childs 
 0203 697 7960/0798 601 2335  020 8715 3738/07814 988337 
 ZZRJC@hotmail.com  mrmrchilds9@gmail.com 
  
TREASURER SOCIAL SECRETARY 
Ted Oughton Margaret Billinge 
 01372 462515/07742 397107  01892 610117/0778 3017905 
 ted.oughton@gmail.com  m.billinge45@btinternet.com 
  
CLUB STAND REGALIA 
Paul Coleman Tony Pearse 
 01483 423169  020 8643 4703/07592 885 554 
 paaablo@talktalk.net  anthony2444@tiscali.co.uk 
  
SPECIAL EVENTS WEBSITE/FACEBOOK 
Nigel Swann Adam Domaingue 
 01932 247140/07946 262630  07801 497279 
 sueni15@yahoo.co.uk   adam.dom@virgin.net 
  
NATTERS CAR EVENTS 
Nigel Taylor Currently vacant 
 07584 575 695  Please contact Membership Secretary  

If you would like to take on this role, please let us 
know 

 nigetaylor39@gmail.com 
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